
SPECIAL VISITORS TO MILDURA 
 

 

On Sunday, December 6 thirty-three students accompanied by two priests and three teachers from 

Tonga visited Mildura and led the singing at the 9am Mass. 

The students were on a tour from their home island Vava’u which is the second largest island in 

the Tongan group of islands in the pacific. They attend Peter Chanel College. 

The priests who accompanied them were Fr Ika Kaihea who works among Tongan people living in 

Australia and Father Lole Lakai who is the parish Priest of Vava’u. The group are away from their 

homeland for approximately two months as they visit Tongan people scattered throughout 

Australia. They arrived in Canberra and have visited Sydney, Melbourne, Mildura, and will go on to 

Griffiths in NSW before touring New Zealand for a month and returning to their home in Vava’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choir in action      Fathers Lole Lakai and Ika Kaihea 

Sr Rosemary Graham rsm 

  


